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Lauren Choplin <lchoplin@nonhumanrights.org>

Fwd: Buelah

Courtney Fern <cfern@nonhumanrights.org> Sat, Sep 14, 2019 at 7:52 PM
To: Lauren Choplin <lchoplin@nonhumanrights.org>

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From:  < @ .
Date: Sat, Sep 14, 2019 at 7:52 PM
Subject: Fwd: Buelah
To: cfern@nonhumanrights.org <cfern@nonhumanrights.org>

Courtney:  See my email below to Eugene Cassidy and his nasty obnoxious sarcastic remark. Is there nothing you can do
for the Commerford animals?

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Cassidy, Eugene <ecassidy@thebige.com>
Date: Sat, Sep 14, 2019 at 10:25 PM
Subject: RE: Buelah
To:  < @ .

Greetings “

 

Lovely. She’s taking a little rest with her friend.

Beulah is a doll. I’ve spent a great deal of time with her, and she behaves like golden retriever sometimes,
except she weighs about 12,000 pounds!

How’d you like having her snuggle-up to you on the couch?

 

Thank you for sharing!

Have  a great evening.

 

Oh! And you’ll notice my name and contact info hereon.

Are you afraid to share that same information with me?

 

I dare you to.

EJC
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                                         Eastern States Exposition

                                           America's Premier Exposition

                                         Celebrating Industry, Agriculture and Education

                                                                                  since 1916

                           September 13 to 29, 2019

EUGENE J. CASSIDY, CFE

President and Chief Executive Officer

1305 MEMORIAL AVENUE
WEST SPRINGFIELD, MASSACHUSETTS 01089

413-737-2443 
find us at    www.thebige.com 

This e-mail transmission contains information that is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient please notify the
sender immediately by return e-mail and delete all copies.

Note:   If you forward this email, please delete the forwarding history, which includes my email address. It is a courtesy
to me and others who may not wish to have their email addresses sent all over the world. Erasing the history also
helps prevent Spammers from mining addresses and prevents viruses from being propagated.

Thank you!

 

From:  < @ .  
Sent: Saturday, September 14, 2019 10:20 PM
To: Cassidy, Eugene <ecassidy@thebige.com>
Subject: Buelah

 

This is heartbreaking, don’t you think?  Or haven’t you have a heart? You must make quite a lot of money off
of Commerfords to allow this kind of thing on your fairgrounds. This is horrifying! And don’t say that this is
normal behavior. Elephants lying on their sides like this puts a strain on their organs and their breathing
becomes labored. Put a stop to this now.  
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-- 
Courtney Fern 
Director of Government Relations 
Nonhuman Rights Project
cfern@nonhumanrights.org
480.313.8685




